Ms. Linda Kilbride is dedicated member of the Pollard Memorial Library Foundation
(PMLF), and currently serves on the Development committee. Linda is a retired from over
forty years in the clinical laboratory field. In this role, Linda coordinated the running of
both hospital and private laboratories managing personnel, budget, clinical operations,
and safety regulations.

A big believer in education, Linda supports bringing the assets of the library to all the
citizens of Lowell.

Linda is a graduate of UMass Lowell with a Bachelor’s degree in medical technology and
a Master’s degree in clinical laboratory administration.

Linda is serving her first year on the PMLF after serving four years on the Board of
Trustees.



